McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Jordan L. Kessler <JLKessler@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 2:47 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Jim Bruce; Michael Feldewert

Cc: Jones, William V, EMNRD; Brooks, David K, EMNRD

Subject: RE: XTO Remuda Bone Spring Cases 15836,15837,15838,15839,15840,15841, and 15842 Eddy Co

Michael, I’'ve conferred with the XTO landman, and there are no depth severances in the Bone Spring. Please let me
know if you have any additional questions.

Thanks,
Jordan

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD [mailto:Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:30 AM

To: Jim Bruce <jamesbruc@aol.com>; Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>; Jordan L. Kessler
<JLKessler@hollandhart.com>

Cc: Jones, William V, EMNRD <WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>; Brooks, David K, EMNRD <DavidK.Brooks@state.nm.us>
Subject: XTO Remuda Bone Spring Cases 15836,15837,15838,15839,15840,15841, and 15842 Eddy Co

Mike and Jim:

| need verification that NO DEPTH SEVERANCES EXIST WITHIN THE BONE SPRING FORMATION!!!!

The problem in these cases is that XTO requested Nash Draw Delaware/BS (Avalon) Pool. But the objectives is below the
Avalon in the 2" and 3™ Bone Spring.

Your notification for Bone Spring formation is acceptable, and the Pool has been redesignated by the OCD to the Forty
Niner Ridge Bone Spring.

Call or e-mail me with questions
Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us




